
 

 
 
 

 

Aug 2, 2021 

 

 

Dear DC Water Customer: 

 

Hope you and your loved ones are safe and well! 

 

DC Water will be assessing the sewer pipes, manholes and other features related to the flows in 

sewers in your neighborhood to help us understand the root causes for storm related backups in 

the separate sewer system in the neighborhood. The work will include sewer inspection, manhole 

inspection, smoke testing, and dyed-water testing. We anticipate the work to begin in August 

2021 and end in September 2021. For more information on this work, please see the attached 

Project Information Sheets. 

 

Please feel free to contact Emanuel Briggs at 202-787-2003 or emanuel.briggs@dcwater.com for 

any questions. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

DC Water 
 


